
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: 
Professor Vito Minoia 
Coordinator 
International Network Theatre in Prison – INTiP 

 
 

UNESCO/Paris and Shanghai/China, 8 August 2019 
 

International Network Theatre in Prisons (INTiP) accepted as Partner Organization of the 
International Theatre Institute (ITI) 

Dear Vito Minoia 
 
With great pleasure I would like to announce to you that during the 150th Executive Council Session 
of the International Theatre Institute ITI, the members of the Executive Council have decided 
unanimously that your organization, the International Network Theatre in Prisons – INTiP, is officially 
accepted as a Partner Organization of the International Theatre Institute. 

ITI is partnering with other organizations if they are following similar goals and if they are in 
alignment of the goals of UNESCO. There are many opportunities that ITI is giving to Partner 
Organizations such as being able to attend the ITI World Congress and other global events, 
distributing information about activities and calls over the ITI website or the ITI newsletter, being 
invited to gatherings of Partner Organizations, members of the Partner Organization being able to 
participate in the ITI Committees and Project Groups and also to suggest collaboration projects on a 
global level between WPI and ITI. Furthermore, your organization will be put to the list of the ITI 
Partner Organization with a link to the INTiP website. 

I hereby officially welcome the INTiP as a Partner Organization of ITI. 

With partnering with INTiP, ITI is hoping to increase the value of the performing arts on a global 
basis and to make this world a better place, with a rich culture, mutual understanding and peace 
available for everyone. 

With very best regards 
 

Tobias BIANCONE 
DG ITI 


	Professor Vito Minoia

